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West Basin Municipal Water District Will Give an Advantage to
Local Businesses in Competing for Work with the District

CARSON, CA - West Basin Municipal Water District (“West Basin”) voted last week
to encourage local businesses to compete for contracts with the agency. The idea to
help local businesses commenced with West Basin’s Finance Committee

Chairperson and Director Gloria D. Gray.

This recent decision is part of West Basin’s commitment to the communities it
serves. A business that is located within West Basin’s service area and who has
been in business there for at least one year is eligible for a local business preference
over businesses located outside of West Basin’s service area when bidding for work.

The program will take effect July 1, 2008.

“This modification to West Basin’s procurement policy reaffirms our commitment to
reach out to local businesses, show we appreciate their support and provide them

with even better customer service,” said Director Gloria D. Gray.

For purchase of supplies, goods and equipment, local businesses bids would be
reduced by 3% of the purchase price solely for evaluation purposes. If, after this
adjustment, the local business enterprise is determined to be the most qualified
competitive bid, the actual contract amount will be the amount originally bid by the
local business. For professional and non-professional services contracts over
$25,000, the proposals will be evaluated on a 100-point scale where 3 points will be

designated for businesses within West Basin’s service area.



A survey of other Southern California water agencies and cities revealed that such

preferences are common among similar agencies throughout southern California.

West Basin will use its website, www.westbasin.org and local Chambers of

Commerce to get the word out about this new program to the local businesses. For
any business interested in doing business with the District, please visit the “Doing

Business with Us” section of our website to register.

HHH

West Basin Municipal Water District provides imported and recycled water to a
diverse service area that includes the cities of Carson, Culver City, El Sequndo, Gardena,
Hawthorne, Hermosa Beach, Inglewood, Lawndale, Lomita, Malibu, Manhattan Beach,
Palos Verdes Estates, Rancho Palos Verdes, Redondo Beach, Rolling Hills, Rolling Hills
Estates, West Hollywood, portions of the cities of Los Angeles and Torrance, and
several unincorporated communities in Los Angeles County.



